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I disagree with this overreach in our Second Amendment right.  There is nothing in 

the US laws that allow for this and as an American citizen, we are allowed to follow 

laws of this land.  This squelches our rights and should not be allowed.  Our rights 

are being stripped away all the time.  Laws made with fair and justice are our rights.  

Taking them and changing them to fit the stripping of the laws are crooked.  All 

Americans should be aware of everything changing.  It's up to us.  We count!!  I, 

therefore, do not agree with this.  I look forward to Oregon government to support 

Americans and Oregonians fairly.  To choose wisely and intelligently.  Thank you 


